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18th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Although we are still operating in our class bubbles we have, after review of our ‘live’ 

COVID-19 risk assessment, started to reintroduce some activities where we believe we 

can safely do so. 

 

We have also had an increasing number of queries from parents/carers about sending in 

birthday sweets and following that review I am delighted to confirm that children may 

begin to bring sweets in to school for these special occasions. 

 

Sweets must be individually wrapped and should be sent in 48 hours before the big day 

so that they can be quarantined before going home.  Distribution will be restricted to 

the class bubble. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School 

 


